




[bookmark: _GoBack]Approve the hiring of 50 emergency substitutes for 2012-2013 school year.

This is due to the new process required for subs for next year.  Every sub must clear EPSB (emergency certificate) and as part of completing that process a board order/approval number must be used.  This board order number will suffice for all sub hires.
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